

SEEING IS BELIEVING

This year has felt like a rollercoaster ride, with ups and downs, twists and turns, and a few loops... some scary and some exhilarating. This year we are celebrating our 75th Anniversary alongside the completion of our Restrooms at the Lodge Project. Driving into camp and seeing the Lodge still catches me off guard. Sometimes I can't believe my eyes! The Lodge addition and new siding around the building are only outdone by the

interior. Inside, the lobby is a wildly inviting space with comfortable furniture and lots of natural light.

The addition also gave us the opportunity to enhance several guest rooms and dormitory spaces. Lots of head room and new beds have made a huge impact. Our favorite part of the project is all the new restrooms, bathrooms and super ADA rooms. Guests and campers who have seen it, are over the top excited. Staff and volunteers can't wait for camp to get back into full swing with use of the restrooms, storage, and laundry facilities.





Our excellence in service and care has reached a new level and we could not be more pleased. This summer, one of our visitors sat on a glider on the front porch and exclaimed, "It's like a resort." One of our mission team volunteers said, "I can't wait to

clean those new bathrooms!" What a blessing to have our bathrooms fully match the look, feel, and accessibility of the rest of camp.

HINDSIGHT IS 20/20

Through the twists and turns of 2020, we retooled and refocused our programming to offer... *Shepherds Campground*, classic camp days for our campers and their parents or care providers, *Camp in a Box*, the camp experience delivered to our campers' doorsteps, and *Shepherds Camp Fall Activities*, a variety of classic and special camp events throughout the fall. We also served alongside many of our James Project



mission teams, who joined us for *James Project Retreats*, a combination retreat and work group weekend. Throughout the summer, small groups of families and friends came to visit for what became known as *Arrowhead Get-A-Ways*. What a blessing to share camp and provide much needed time away to families,

leadership teams, pastors, and staff alumni.

FORESIGHT (IS 20/21)

We are incredibly blessed. Thank you so much for continuing to invest in Arrowhead and the great things God is doing in and through the unforgettable experience of camp. This year, our list of Friends and Fanatics has increased alongside our Save the Summer initiative. Together, we saved 48 days of summer camp. That's incredible! We have also received several grants and specific contributions for projects and purchases which will have an impact all



around camp. Thanks to your generous support, we are staying strong and striving forward with more momentum than we thought possible this year. We are also waiting to receive word on a big list of grants we have applied for, which will be utilized for projects and purchases in 2021. But, before we try to put 2020 behind us, we have our sights set on Giving Tuesday, on December 1st.

DOUBLE VISION

We have got exciting news. We have received a \$15,000 matching challenge! Several investors have put together a matching challenge for this year's **Giving Tuesday**. Between now and **Tuesday**, **December 1**st... all investments will be matched up to \$15,000. That means, over the next month your investment to Arrowhead automatically doubles! What a way to end the year... with \$30,000!



In a year that feels like we just got off a rollercoaster and our heads are spinning so fast we can't see straight; we are excited to be seeing double. Will you invest in Arrowhead and double your contribution? With your generous support, we will not only stay strong, but thrive as we make our way into the new year.

Three easy ways to invest (and double your investment)!

- 1. Online at www.arrowheadbiblecamp.org
- 2. Send a check to Arrowhead Bible Camp, memo: Giving Tuesday (address below).
- 3. On Giving Tuesday, December 1st, we will have a donate button on our Facebook page.

Grateful for you and ecstatic to see what God does next,

Ben Myers Director

Arrowhead Bible Camp